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Chris Ladd <Chris.Ladd@kslcapital.com>

Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not pass this regulation, it would be an injustice to retail/professional traders who want to take this level of risk.

Thank you.

Christopher Ladd
KSL Capital Partners
Office: 720-284-6425
Mobile: 303-330-2244
Chris. Ladd~kslcapital. com


